
Week 8   

Thursday 12 P&C Meeting - 7:30pm - 8:30pm 

Week 9   

Wednesday 18 Year 6 Fun Day 

Saturday  21 Get Ready Weekend - 10am - 2pm 

Week 10   

Monday 23 Stage 3 Camp - The Tops - DEPART 8am 

Wednesday 25 Stage 3 Camp - The Tops - RETURNS approx.    
                                                       4pm 

Thursday 26 Silver Assembly 

Friday 27 Last Day of Term 3 / PBL Reward Day 
 

 

Relieving Principal -                          Mrs A Anderson Email: Warrimoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Assistant Principal -                          Mrs L Husarek 
Curriculum Instruction  

16-30 Florabella  St, Warrimoo 2774 

Infants Assistant Principal -             Mrs T Drummond 
                                                 -             Ms S Lawley 

Phone 4753 6182  
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Primary Assistant Principal -           Mrs E Harris Uniform Shop Hours -  
online orders can be made anytime 

School Administration Manager -  Mrs J Mazenauer Monday  (non assembly weeks)  2:45pm - 3:15pm 

 Thursday (odd and even weeks)  2:45pm - 3:15pm  
After Assemblies 

 Term 3 Week  8      Tuesday 10 September 2024 

Aim High to Achieve 

Term 3—September 

https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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Dear Parents & Caregivers, 

Nepean Dance Festival 

Last Monday evening, our two dance ensembles graced the stage at the Blue Mountains Nepean Dance Festival. Both 

groups performed beautifully and brought immense pride to their teachers and parents. We look forward to additional 

opportunities later in the year to witness further performances by our talented dancers. 

Emergency Procedures and Response 

I wish to reiterate our pride in the conduct of our students during the adverse weather conditions and power outage 

on Monday, September 2nd. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the parents for their prompt and supportive         

response, which facilitated a smooth and efficient departure for our students, thereby avoiding congestion along 

Florabella Street. It is reassuring to confirm that our protocols for such events are effective, and this situation provided 

a valuable opportunity for us to further refine our procedures. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Olympic and Paralympic Mufti Day 

Thank you to the SRC and P&C for their organisation of our recent mufti day. Students and staff enjoyed dressing up in 

their green and gold to celebrate our Olympians. Thank you to the parents who came and ran the canteen for us      

during the day. Your support is greatly appreciated. The canteen was a hit! 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

2025 School Enrolments  

Kindergarten enrolments and all other enrolments for 2025 are currently being taken. In order for us to prepare 

our classes and ensure that equitable class numbers are maintained, it is essential that we have all the information 

needed leading into 2025 as early as possible. If you know of someone who is enrolling at Warrimoo Public School and 

has not yet done so, could you please pass on our school details? Additionally, if you have children in Kindergarten to 

Year 5 and are planning on moving at the end of the year, that information is also important. 

Attendance  

Congratulations to Warrimoo Public School! Last week, our attendance rates exceeded 90% once again. To celebrate 

our students' outstanding attendance over the past few weeks, we granted an additional 10 minutes of playtime     

during Wednesday’s recess. This bonus coincided perfectly with a beautiful 

sunny day, especially welcome 

after our recent time spent indoors 

due to the wind. 

 

 

 

 

 

Girls Soccer Gala Day 

Thank you to Ms Hutchins, Mrs DeBono and Mrs Teagle who have taken our girls’ soccer team to Jamison Park to         

participate in a gala day today. We look forward to hearing all about it when they return this afternoon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Alena Anderson 

Relieving Principal 
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For parents and carers of Warrimoo Public School students our access code is -  
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/wps2274 

We encourage all families to engage in this opportunity to provide feedback to the school. This feedback forms the basis 
for our School Improvement Plan initiatives and drives our future planning.  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnsw.tellthemfromme.com%2Fwps2274&data=05%7C02%7Camy.pesle%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Ce5a9dacbddef497936a608dcd0667919%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638614385735995302%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
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Sat 21 Sept 2024| 10:00am to 2:00pm | Warrimoo Public School 

Come chat with Warrimoo Bushfire Brigade about getting bushfire ready. 

Check out the awesome Warrimoo Public School students’ Get Ready 
projects! 

Drink outstanding coffee and feast on the finest sausage sizzle and 
cakes!!! 

FREE face painting, LIVE music, hose shooting and games!!!  
facebook.com/WarrimooBushfireBrigade  

facebook.com/WarrimooBushfireBrigade
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Volunteers and cake stall donations needed! 

Get Ready Weekend is coming up on the 21st of September this year! 

Come up to Warrimoo School between 10am - 2pm for: 

BBQ  

Coffee  

Iceblocks 

Cake and Book Stalls  

Bring the family for heaps of fun (face painting, games on the oval, hose shooting etc) and a chat to one of the amaz-

ing RFS volunteers! 

For such a large event we are seeking both cake stall donations and volunteers for the day who can help us either in 

the canteen, or on the coffee machine, or bbq. If you can help please email warrimoopandc@gmail.com  

 

 
 
 

mailto:warrimoopandc@gmail.com
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